From: Trudy Soucoup

To: Anna Schlecht
Subject: CDBG
Date: Thursday, June 06, 2019 4:16:31 PM

External Email Alert!
This email originated from a source outside of the City's network. Use caution before clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Anna,

Any chance there are any opportunities for CDBG funds this year? We have about $150K in
County funds we need match with another $100-150K to buy another property. $150K buys
nada these days.

Trudy
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Learn About Our Impact....and Be Inspired!

SAVE THE DATE!!
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7:45 a.m. - 9:00 a.m.

The information contained in this e-mail message may contain privileged and
confidential material for the sole use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution, copying, review or other use of, or
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than
the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact the sender at info@homesfirst.org or call (360) 236-0920 and delete the
original message and all copies. Thank you.
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